
 

 

 

 

TILLICUM ELEMENTARY PAC NEWSLETTER – FEBRUARY 2021 

 

PIZZA IS BAAAACK! 

Our next Food for Fun is on Friday, February 19th and 

we are happy to announce that cheese pizza is on the 

menu!  Please be sure to place your orders by 9:00 am 

on Monday, February 8th via school cash online 

(https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/).  Thank you! 

 

 ROAD SAFETY WORKING GROUP MEETING 

Join Tillicum’s NEW road safety working group at our 

next meeting on Saturday, February 6th at 1:00 pm (via 

zoom) where we will action out our brilliant plans to 

make our school and roads safer.  Contact the PAC via 

email for more information including Zoom details.  

 

PURDY’S EASTER FUNDRAISER COMING SOON 

Who needs more chocolate in their life?  We can help!  

The PAC will be holding another Purdy’s fundraiser for 

Easter and order forms / brochures will be sent home 

in late February.  Please note, the online campaign is 

already open so any returning customers can use the 

Tillicum customer number #21761) and get a hop on 

their Easter chocolate shopping! Mmmm chocolate! 

 

MEET YOUR EXECUTIVE …. Mandy Greyling Holmwood, Vice ChairMandy Greyling Holmwood, Vice ChairMandy Greyling Holmwood, Vice ChairMandy Greyling Holmwood, Vice Chair 

Where are you from?  I’m originally from Ottawa and came out west in 2000. 

What are your interests?  I love to sew and knit, and also do a little graphic design on the side. 
What is your favorite snack?  I love candy, chocolate and ice cream.  So basically, sugar. 
Tell us a little more … I have two sons at Tillicum and can’t believe my oldest will be going to middle school 
                              next year! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FEBRUARY  
Feb 8 = Food for Fun orders due  

Feb 10 = PAC meeting via Zoom  

Feb 12 = Pro D Day, no school 

Feb 14 = Valentine’s Day  

Feb 15 = Family Day, no school 

Feb 19 = Food for Fun 

 

 

MARCH  
Mar 10 = PAC meeting via Zoom  

Mar 12 = Last day before spring break 

*** Spring break – relax & enjoy *** 

Mar 17 = St. Patrick’s Day  

Mar 29 = School reopens 

 

 

 

 

Email: TillicumelementaryPAC@gmail.com 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/TillicumCommunitySchoolParents 
 

 


